Congratulations!  You have successfully completed your Digital Citizenship Boot Camp!

Dear Parent/Guardian(s),







October 2014
Our school is going through an exciting period of growth.  Carruthers Creek has been leading the way in the implementation of a wide variety of technological advances including data projectors in all rooms, a wireless network throughout the school, integration of Desire2Learn (online learning), and an overall focus on how our students will use technology in a way which shows that they are positive, productive digital citizens.  During the month of September, our intermediate students embarked on Digital Citizenship Boot Camp (Gr. 7’s) and Reboot Camp (Gr. 8’s).  Each of these courses discussed responsibility online, legal issues that arise with technology and a clear outline of the policies and expectations that we have for our students at Carruthers Creek.  

	IMPORTANT:

Bringing personal devices to school is optional for students.  Parents are not obligated to purchase devices for their child.  Students who choose to bring personal devices to school are responsible for them.


As ownership of personal devices grows more common, an opportunity exists to use these devices to engage and educate students.  These powerful tools are potential “classrooms in the pocket” that students can use to access information, display creativity and demonstrate understanding.  With the recent addition of the DDSB-Guest wireless, these devices can now be incorporated into the school day.
	DDSB – Wireless Access

The DDSB-Guest wireless access allows users to access the internet with their laptop or other portable device.  The Internet content passes through the board filtering service which blocks inappropriate and social networking websites.  The guest wireless does not allow access to school printers or network drives. 
	Privacy

Respecting the privacy of others is a critical component of digital citizenship.  Taking a picture of a class note may be permitted however, taking pictures and recording video of others without their permission is prohibited.  The use of recording devices in change rooms or washrooms is strictly prohibited.

	Expectations for Students

Students are invited to use their personal devices as directed by their teacher for educational purposes only.  For example, use of the web browser on a cell phone to look up information for a class topic would be encouraged but browsing unrelated websites for personal amusement would not.  Students are expected to remain on-task while using their personal devices.
	Responsibility
The DDSB is not responsible for lost or stolen devices.  Users should clearly identify their devices with labels, engraving and device settings.  Valuables should never be left in the change rooms.  Users are responsible for maintaining adequate virus protection to their devices.


Abuse/Misuse:
I understand that I must follow the rules and procedures regarding Digital Citizenship and those given by my teacher.  If I do not follow these rules, I may have my Digital License privileges taken away and have to visit the principal to review my actions.  

Student Name: __________________________

Student Signature: _______________________

Parent Name: ___________________________

Parent Signature: ________________________
